
 
 
Dover Youth Sports and Activities Inc. 
PO Box 733 
Dover, FL 33527 
 
Dear friend of the community, 
 
    On behalf of The Dover Youth Sports and Activities, I would like to extend an invitation to 
you to become a sponsor/donor for our Fall Football and Cheer Season. The Dover Youth 
Sports and Activities is a 501(c)(3) organization and your contribution is tax deductible to the 
extent allowed by law and our mission is to:  
 

• Provide youth with organized competition in a safe environment 
• Bring our youth closer together through common interest in sportsmanship and 

competition 
• Instill the values of education 
• Acquaint the student athletes with the fundamentals of the game rules 
• Teach sportsmanship, discipline and love of the game 
• Encourage the student athletes to maintain satisfactory grades in school and to 

emphasize the importance of keeping a proper relationship and balance between 
scholastic and athletic endeavors 

 
We are looking for sponsors/donors who are willing to donate equipment or any dollar amount to 
assist in covering our major expenses such as field rental, officials, equipment, EMT fees, 
insurance, trophies and administrative cost.  
 
If providing sponsorship/donation for The Dover Youth Sports and Activities is an option, 
please take some time to review the sponsorship/donation information. I am confident you will 
find a level of sponsorship/donation that will be comfortable for you as well as beneficial to our 
organization. We are obviously searching for multiple sponsors/donors from different venues, 
but, if you are only able to donate a onetime dollar amount, it will still make a huge difference. 
 
The Dover Youth Sports and Activities is looking forward to building a strong partnership with 
you. Please remember that your sponsorship/donation will enable us to fulfill the hopes and 
dreams of our youth in the surrounding community.  
 
I welcome any comments or questions regarding the details of your sponsorship/donation and 
look forward to forming a mutually fruitful partnership.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration and support of The Dover Youth Sports and 
Activities.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Curtis Grooms 
President 
Curtisgrooms11@gmail.com 
813-562-8105 
 


